WEST ORANGE-COVE C.I.S.D.

creating the future...

Jane B. Stephenson, Executive Director of Instruction

505 N. 15TH STREET, ORANGE, TX 77631-1107

May 25, 2009

Dr. Collins and Board of Trustees,

West Orange Stark High School Career and Technology program has received a mini grant from Southeast Texas Tech Prep.

The grant award is \$3384 and will be used to update two business education labs with Office Professional Plus 2007 software and some additional instructional equipment for Food Production and Media Technology.

Southeast Texas Tech Prep generously supports the Career and Technology programs at West Orange Stark High through academic and monetary support from their Carl Perkins allotments.

Please accept this generous donation.

An Equal Opportunity Employer